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Thank you for considering the opportunity to include young voters in decisions very 

relevant to their lives: local school boards. I believe it would be  be beneficial to local 

school boards to hear directly from the students whom the decisions affect. These 

students have a lot to tell the adults about how schools function and what would 

make their education more effective.  


